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2020 Membership Drive: JOIN TODAY!

At the beginning of every new year we reach out to all of you for
support. Together we can do so much for our neighborhood.

February is our Membership Drive month. We have
many reasons to love our wonderful neighborhood, and
by becoming an active paying member of WFP your
donation goes towards building solid relationships and
keeping our neighborhood safe and beautiful.

Su})pm’t Your ‘Néigﬁﬁorﬁoocf
EASY PAY ONLINE AT WESTFLORALPARK.COM

Your donation helps our community in the following ways:

Communications: This newsletter is one reason we need your support. While
newsletter advertising pays for the majority of printing costs, we still rely on membership
donations to pay for the rest. Plus, your donations pay the fees for our website hosting
company and for the email blast service.

Beautification: The plants and maintenance in the neighborhood common areas, as
well as the tree bows at Christmas and the 4th of July flags on Santa Clara, are paid for with
your donations.

Qutreach: Our outreach program that includes welcome baskets for new neighbors
and two New Neighbor Socials a year is a result of your donations. The yearly Garden Tea,
the 4th of July Parade festivities, and the coffee mornings are all activities that are
appreciated and funded with your donations.

Neighborhood Watch: The WFPNA maintains a list of homes with security cameras
and, because of your donations, last year launched a trial private patrol service, increasing the
security of everyone in West Floral Park.

Remember, EVERYONE in the neighborhood benefits from this Association,
shouldn’t we ALL help to keep it going?
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Send your check made out to West Floral Park Neighborhood Association
(WFPNA) to Tim Johnson (P.O. Box 6243, Santa Ana, CA 92706) or pay
online with PayPal on the West Floral Park website (westfloralpark.com).

Upcoming West Floral Park Events

February 23: WFPNA General Meeting March 28: Dumpster Day
April 18: Wine Night May 9: Open Garden Day
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2019 DONATING HOUSEHOLDS

Our West Floral Park Neighborhood
Association received donations from
88 Paid Memberships. Thank you to

the following neighbors!

18th STREET
Julie Ardell
Kurt Eisenburger & David Vrbecky

19th STREET
David & Miko Hartman

20th STREET

Mary Lou Farmer

Jim Finnegan

Tim & Ann Johnson
Tom & Karen Morrissey
Chuck & Ann Winkler

BAKER STREET
Jean Michael

Mike Miller

Lynette Perry

Allan & Rocio Price
Donald Winn Jr.

BUFFALO AVENUE
Jim & Pat Broeske

FLOWER STREET
Dan Lipton & Radhika Dholakia

FREEMAN STREET

Richard Evans & Diana Janzen
Juan & Victoria Gutierrez
Ruth Honer

GREENBRIER STREET
Michael & Myrna Lind

LOUISE STREET

Wayne & Shirley Arendt

Don Franklin

Doug Gray & Aiden Nguyen

Doug & Laura Jagerman

Gerry Scott-Moore & Nancy Rimsha
Richard & Jenny Vasquez

LOWELL LANE
Larry & Kristin Ball
Jim & Vicki Bright
Connie Castillo

Rick & Brenda Johnson

OLIVE STREET & LANE
Adam & Johanna Baird
Christy Benson

Michael Buss & Autumn Browne
William & Andrea Gee
Jeffrey & Lauren Hawkins
Pat Huffnagle

James & Barbie Nellesen
Ann Niedringhaus

Melissa Robles

Judy Zorrilla

RIVIERA DRIVE
Richard Amborski & Mel Steiner
Jamie Bilezikjian

Brian Dawson

Robert & Barbara Faria
Jon & Katherine Gothold
Claire Jackson

Paul & Martha McKeon
Jim & Karen Mittendorf
Dick & Buffie Politiski
Phil & Laurie Schaefer
George & Kathleen Weir

7
Thank you to all our 2019 Newsletter Advertisers!

Nicole Doughty Group, First Team Real Estate
Cathie Fryer, CTA Travel
Edward LeBeau, Legacy Financial Advisors
Phil Schaefer, Seven Gables Real Estate
Kevin Shuler, Neighbors Real Estate Partners

ROSEWOOD AVENUE
David Booth

Ian & Kari Gibson

Jim & Kate Hartman

Ken & Cynthia Hutchcraft
Tom & Linda McFarland
Bruce Proctor & Dori Holnagel
Lillian Reimer

Ric & Jude Romero

Patti Saenz

Eric & Jody Tate

Brian & Zubia Villacorta

RUTH CIRCLE
Behzad Nikfarjam

SANTA CLARA AVENUE

Craig Blankenhorn & Rob Louisell
Martha Evans

Dianne Jeffries

Harrison Zierer & Mark Engeln

TOWNER STREET
Patrick & Annie Corcoran
Steven & Cathie Fryer

Bill Hogan

Hazel Bethe Lewis

Stanley Magill

Charles & Jill Manfre

Ralph & Barbara Pagter
Scott & Natalie Summerfield

WESTWOOD AVENUE
Patricia Atkinson

Joseph & Chela Banuelos
Joseph & Michele Chatelle
Roy Cordova & Steve Mendoza
Mary Jo Davis

Steve & Nichole Doughty.
Dennis & Melinda Heathcock
Provi Hull

Linda Largent

Allen & Donna Layne
Edward LeBeau

Mike & Kathi McLean

Steve Tancredi & Judi Fine

JACK FISHER PARK FRIENDS
Jim & Joan Theis

West Floral Park Newsletter
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On Saturday, December 14th, Santa and Mrs. Claus once again visited the driveway of Joe and Michele Chatelle
on Westwood Avenue to pose for pictures and greet neighbors. In addition to homemade cookies and desserts,
visitors could choose from coffee, hot chocolate, or lattes from The Funky Brewster Coffee. Many thanks to
Michele's sister, Renee, for taking fantastic photos! What a great way to celebrate the season in our neighborhood!
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Neighborhood Connections!

== West Floral Park Neighborhood Association relies on many different
E= communication tools to communicate neighborhood news, safety, and events

W F P NA as well as important city information. Sign up for one or all to get connected!

WFPNA Email Blasts: Be “In the Know,” send us your email contact
information and we will add you to our email blast list. Email Harrison Zierer at
zierel01l@yahoo.com and in the subject line of your email type: "WFPNA Add me
to your list." Include your name, address, and email in the body of your
message. Email blasts are sent out as needed, about twice monthly.

WEST FLORAL PARK==S

Facebook: Our Facebook page is a more informal, day-
to-day, interactive page on happenings in and around our
neighborhood and the City of Santa Ana. Anyone who is

a member can post there. Check it out and request to
join this closed and private Facebook group. Send an
email to Mika at mikadenny@me.com if you have trouble joining.

Nextdoor.com: WFP residents can sign up on Nextdoor.com/join/JXNKHE at
any time by going directly to the website. There is an address verification
requirement to ensure the safety and security of this site. Residents can
post on Nextdoor.com as appropriate and needed. You can access the site
from your desktop or better yet, get the Nextdoor.com app for your smart
phone and get alerts any time, anywhere.



